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DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 
 
 
     Day 3 Mass 
 
7:30 – 8:15 – LS3 
8:19 – 8:59 – LS4 
9:03 – 9:43 – LS6 
9:43 – 9:55 – Break 
9:55 – 10:37 – LS7 
10:42 – 11:52 – Mass 
11:57 – 12:37 – LS8 
12:37 – 1:17 – Lunch 
1:20 – 2:00 – LS1 
2:04 – 2:45 – LS2 
 
 
After School Detention: (2:55 – 3:55) 
Thursday, April 18 
Tuesday, April 23 
 

Announcements:  

 

Challenge tickets can be purchased from Mrs. Hutchinson in the student council office.  Tickets will be sold 
through the end of the day.  NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT THE DOOR!  They are $10.   

 

The Genesian Players’ production of “You’re A Good Man, Charlie Brown” opens today and plays through the 
27th. Student tickets are only $15 and can be purchased online at RummelRaiders.com or at the door. 
Thursday and Friday performances are at 7:30 and Saturdays are at 2PM. Come out and see the great work of 
our student actors! 

 

The Lacrosse team will play Archbishop Shaw in a playoff game Friday at 4:30 on the Rummel Field. Student 
tickets are $5 with school ID 

 

Seniors: If you borrowed a bow tie or long tie from the Raider Pride Store, please return it at the end of the 
day on Thursday. Check your lockers, your backpack, under your car seat, in your closet or under your bed at 
home, etc. Mrs. Crean needs to keep these so future students can borrow a tie and not receive a detention. 
Though you are graduating, this is a way you take care of your fellow Raiders. Thank you! 



 

On Friday, April 17, any student who brings $2 may wear any Rummel T-shirt and tennis shoes with his regular 
school uniform. Proceeds will benefit the Big Brothers. 

 

Someone mistakenly walked away with a loaner tie during Club Photo Day. If this is you, please return the tie 
to the discipline office. Thank you. 

 

Tickets are available for the Archbishop Rummel High School Junior Prom being held Friday, April 26, 2024, at 
The Pearl Room, 2310 Hickory Avenue, Harahan - 8:00 PM to 11:00 PM. Ticket price is $60.00 a couple.  
Tickets can be purchased in room 102 located in the Raider Room building. Formal Attire only - please refer to 
the "School Dances and Events Dress Code" located on the school website under Quick Links.  The dress code 
is also listed for young ladies attending the prom.  The dress code will be enforced. Come join fellow Class of 
2025 RAIDERS at this exciting event.   


